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Community Preservation Committee Meeting

Thursday, February 28, 2013
The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) held a meeting in the Mural Room, Lower Level of the Town Hall on Thursday, February 28, 2013 beginning at 8:00 a.m.  Members present included Tony Kelso, Pat Loring, Holly Morris, and Terry Vose.  Chairman John Bear and Sarianna Seewald were absent. Ms. Loring was Acting Chairman.   Also present was Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator.
CITIZEN INPUT 
No subject is brought forth.
CHAIR/VICE CHAIR REPORT
Ms. Loring reported on the Motions Meeting.
TOWN MEETING PRESENTATION

Ms. Loring reviewed the PowerPoint presentation for the CPC articles.
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING/PROJECT SPECIAL CONDITIONS
The CPC reviewed a draft letter and Memorandum of Understanding.  Further discussion of this item will be placed on the agenda for the CPC meeting on 3/14/2013.
OPEN PROJECT UPDATES
Ms. Loring reported that the conservation restrictions for Blairhaven and Crowell Bog are back from the State’s review and the Crowell CR is ready for signatures and the Blairhaven CR needs some minor changes.
Mr. Grady reported the work is complete at the Wright Building.  An agenda item for the next CPC meeting is “Closeout of the Wright Building Project”

ADMINISTRATIVE MATTERS
There were no bills to review.
The CPC reviewed the draft minutes of the meeting on 2/14/2013.  Mr. Vose made a motion that was seconded by Mr. Kelso.


Motion: to approve the minutes of the meeting on 1/24/2013, as drafted.


Vote:  4 – in favor; 0 – opposed.  Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 a.m.

